
St. Michael the Archangel        

Our Angel of Protection 

ST. MICHAEL’S SCHOOL 

SEPTEMBER 2020 NEWSLETTER 

“A Community of Faith Devoted to Students” 

Principal’s Message 

An Official Welcome Back! 

Although you have been receiving updates on Covid protocols, etc. this is our first official newsletter of the 

year. 

It is certainly good to be back in the confines of SMBI with both staff and more importantly students in the 

fold working collectively to pursue educational and health related goals in addition to growing our faith. 

We are very pleased to welcome our new pastor, Father Wojciech to Bow Island.  Father was appointed on 

August 1 and has already spent an afternoon with our staff.  I know Father is very excited to be working 

with our school children.  Welcome Father!! 

I would also at this time like to welcome Miss Karli Gatz who will be concluding the second portion of Mrs. 

Schwab’s maternity leave to December end.  Mis Gatz is a local Bow Island resident who graduated from 

Senator Gershaw and subsequently received her Bachelor of Education from Mount Royal University.  She 

additionally served as our Playschool Teacher last year and also has worked extensively with Skate        

Canada.  Welcome!! 

Further, I would like to also welcome Mrs. Kelly Thacker who will be employed as an Educational Assistant 

working extensively in Grade 1 and 2.  We welcome you!! 

Our staff is currently engaged in extensive training for the implementation of The Franklin Covey program 

for grades K through 12.  The program has proven to be highly successful in many parts of the U.S. and 

Canada.  Schools in Alberta and British Columbia have started programming.  Very, very briefly it focusses 

on building a culture of high trust, concentrates on social and emotional needs, builds the capacity for 

leadership and for high school students addresses readiness for life post-secondary.  More information to 

follow. 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE (MASK DEPLOYMENT) 

As of Monday, September 14th students at SMBI will no longer need to wear masks within the classroom.  

Only when working within close quarters will the deployment of masks be necessary.  For example, when 

a teacher is working 1-1 with a student masks are necessary for both parties.  Masks will still be worn in 

common areas as such. 

We thank all stakeholders alike for their tremendous due diligence and flexibility in difficult and changing 

times. 

Continued  



Newsletters 

Newsletters are published once a month and will 

be sent to families electronically by email.  If you 

do not have an email account or prefer a paper 

copy please contact the school to make those   

arrangements.  Newsletters will be sent out by 

the 1st of each month 

Bell Times 

Bell times will remain the same as last year.  Classes 

start at 8:30 a.m. and end at 3:17 p.m.  Morning super-

vision will begin at 8:15 a.m.  Students should not be at 

the school prior to this time.  Jr/Sr. students enter the 

school at 8:20 and Elementary at 8:25 through their 

designated entrances.  Bell times are as follows: 

 Announcements   8:30          

 Classes Begin   8:33    

 Elementary Recess 10:35 - 10:50  

 Lunch Break  12:10 - 12:45  

 Elementary Recess 1:45 - 2:00   

 Dismissal   3:17 

Social Media 

Please be sure to check us out on Facebook, 

Twitter and our Website.  Our Twitter account 

will provide you with sports scores, activities 

etc. and can be accessed at: @smbischool.  Our 

Facebook page can be viewed at 

www.facebook.com/stmichaels.bi and our   

website address is www.holyspirit.ab.ca/smbi.   

School Fees 

An invoice for school fees is enclosed.  If you have not done so, please consider signing up for School Cash 

Online.  By signing up you will receive an email notification whenever something is available for you to  

purchase for one or all of your children.  This includes school fees, concession credit, hot lunches etc.  It is 

our hope that the majority of our families will take advantage of this quick, secure and easy alternative to 

sending cash and cheques to the school.  Paying through Cash Online helps reduce the amount of cash at 

the school any given time.  A “How To” information sheet is attached.  If you have any questions please 

contact Mrs. Johnson. 

Transporting Students 

As we know, at this time transporting students is not allowed, however we ask that you please consider 

completing the Volunteer Driver Authorization Form as well as all other required documents.  The form 

and check list are attached. Completing these requirements will allow us to be prepared in the event that 

restrictions change in the future. 

Principal’s Message—continued 

While education in our schools continues to be ‘fluid’ at least we are now working collectively with our 

children face to face (mask to mask) to better our educational backbone.  This is indeed a treasure. 

Finally, a more than large congratulations to our students, younger and older for trying so hard to follow 

the ordinances set out before them.  Once again, I am surprised at their resiliency yet I should not be. 

God Bless, 

Chris Sumner 



Welcome 

Tuesday, September 8th was the first day of 

school for our Kindergarten students.  We would 

like to welcome Blaize, Tyrese, Karis, Conner, 

Catherine, Emmi, Nykoa and Brooklyn.  It’s        

always fun to see their bright eager faces. 

Terry Fox Walk 

2020 marks the 25th year St. Michael’s School has participated in the Terry Fox Walk.  This year we have 

scheduled The Walk for Thursday, October 1 starting at 1:45 pm.  We will be walking in Classroom Cohorts 

keeping social distancing in mind.  Parents are welcome to join us.  This year is the 40th anniversary of the 

Marathon of Hope.  We have set our fundraising goal this year at $3500.00 which is a goal of roughly $40 

per student ($40 for 40 years).  If we reach our goal students will earn 25 minutes of outside free time in 

honour of our 25 years of involvement.  The student who raises the most will receive a $25 credit at the 

concession.  As per the Terry Fox Foundation request we ask that all fundraising be done online.  To find 

out how please go to:  http://www.terryfox.ca/StMichaelsSchoolBow Island.  Please see the attached 

letter that was sent home with students on Tuesday. 

Picture Day 

School picture day is set for Tuesday, October 6 

beginning at 8:40 a.m.  We are pleased to once 

again have Lifetouch Photography for our school 

photos.   

Highway Clean Up 

Once again, our school is participating in the Provincial Highway Clean Up this year.  On behalf of the St. 

Michael’s School graduating class of 2021, we would appreciate it if all parents and their children (from 

grade 4-12) could assist with Highway Clean Up which will take place on September 19. There are 33 km of 

highway to be cleaned this year by St. Michael’s and we would appreciate everyone’s assistance in  making 

this year another success.  The more help we can get the better.  Ages 9 and up can be involved in this 

fundraiser for the school.  If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Meet at the school at 8:00 a.m.  Thank you and see you all on the 19th.   PLEASE RETURN YOUR              

PARTICIPATION/PERMISSION FORM TO THE SCHOOL BY SEPTEMBER 14. 

Orange Shirt Day 

Orange Shirt Day is September 30.  

Orange Shirt Day began in Williams 

Lake, BC in 2013 and has since 

spread across Canada.  Orange Shirt Day is a day 

we honour the Indigenous children who were 

sent away to residential schools in Canada.  We 

ask everyone to wear their ORANGE shirt to 

school that day.  For more information about   

Orange Shirt Day and it’s beginnings please visit:  

https://www.orangeshirtday.org/ 

Parking 

Parking stalls are available along the east and west sides of the school and should be utilized.  Parking in 

front of the school is not permitted from 8:00-9:00 a.m. and 2:30-3:30 p.m. to allow busses proper access 

to the school.  Everyone is asked to comply with the posted parking signs for student safety. 

At this time we do not have Safety Patrollers.  Parents and students are asked to cross the street at the 

corner only, again for student safety. 



AR Program 

The AR Program (Accelerated Reader) 

is up and running and available to stu-

dents in Grade 2-12.  We would like to 

see    everyone participate in the pro-

School Division Faith Plan 

Last year we began our new 3 Year Faith Plan, Making Our Mark—Journey of an Intentional Disciple.  Year 

One we were asked to Begin The Journey by focusing on Being Mindful & Being Prayerful.  This year, Year 

Two we will hopefully “Be Transformed by the Journey”.  Along with being mindful and prayerful we are 

also asked to Be Grateful & Be Gracious.   

Our Division Religious Education Coordinator has developed a monthly newsletter for families focusing on 

this years theme. I’m sure you will all find something useful for you and your family.  Please find the      

September Newsletter attached.   

September 2020 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1   2 3 4 5 

6 7  Labor Day 

NO SCHOOL 

8  1st Day of 

Kindergarten 

9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18  NO 

SCHOOL 

Staff PD Day 

19  Highway     

Clean-Up 

20 21 22 23  Division 

Board Meeting 

24 25 26 

27 28 29 30  Orange 

Shirt Day 

   

Birthday Assembly 

The first Birthday Assembly will be held on    

Thursday, October 8.  The Assembly will be held 

twice as we will be splitting our students into two 

smaller groups.  Unfortunately due to the current 

circumstances parents will not be allowed to 

attend. 



Sept. 8, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

On Tuesday, Oct. 1, 2019, starting at 1:45pm, students will be taking part in the annual

Terry Fox School Run. Our fundraising goal this year is $3500.00, which is a goal of

roughly $40 per student, in honour of this being the 40th year of the Terry Fox Run.

We are also proud to announce that this is St. Michael School’s 25th year being

involved in the run. Through our participation in the Terry Fox School Run, we have

donated tens of thousands of dollars to support cancer research and hope to encourage

leadership in our students and create positive agents of change in our wonderful school

community. If our students reach our goal of $40 for 40 years, they will then earn 25
minutes (of outside free time) in honour of our 25 years of involvement. The

student who raises the most, will receive a $25 credit at the concession (this could

also be divided up amongst a family).

To remain in compliance with provincial health guidelines and maintain social

distancing, we are encouraging online donating only. Online donating is safe, fast and
easy. Donations are receipted immediately by email. There is no minimum donation for

online donations — every dollar counts! Please read the back of this page for more

information.

The run itself will look slightly different than past years in that we will walk in school

cohorts (grades) instead of school families and our pre-walk assembly will be held

outside by the basketball hoops. We will still be escorted by police and we still invite

family members to join us to walk, as long as those family members stay with their own

children. Post-walk we will not be gathering at all and students will go directly to their

block 8 classes.

YE
MARATHON OF HOPE



We are very excited to be a part of this year’s Terry Fox Run. This is our opportunity to
make a difference in the lives of those suffering from cancer. We hope you will join us as
our school community bands together in the fight against cancer. Thank you in advance
for your support!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jill Weatherhead

How to donate:

Click this link: http://www.terrvfox.ca/StMichaelsSchoolBowlsland to our school’s
fundraising page. It’s fast, easy and donors get a receipt immediately by email.
Alternately, go to terryfox.org and follow the instructions below:

1. go to www.terrryfox.org

2. click “Terry Fox School Run”
3. click “Donate to a Student/School”
4. Enter the name of your school and follow the prompts to donate

Your child may also choose to also set up their own fundraising page by clicking the
“Donate to a Student” button. Their page will connect automatically to our school’s
fundraising page and they’ll receive a link to email friends and family to help them reach
their fundraising goal.



Questions:
Where do you see God?
Where do you think God is?
How is God like the item that you see?
Why do you think God created 
this item?
How does this item make you feel?

september
A New School Year Begins!
f

A Blessing for a 
Family
May God give us light 
to guide us,
courage to support us,
and love to unite us, 
now and evermore.  
Amen.

(Source Unknown)

To be gracious is to be filled with good will and to treat others in 
the loving manner that Jesus taught us.  

KINDNESS
St. Paul identifies kindness as one of the fruits of the spirit. We 
don’t want to just teach our children to “do kind things” but 
rather to have kindness be our very nature. Model kindness for 
your children as often as you can and when you see them being 
kind, comment on it by name.  As a family this month, focus 
on kindness in different areas:  kindness at home, kindness in 
the neighbourhood, kindness at school, kindness to those we 
don’t know, etc. The reward for being kind is not shown in any 
material way but rather in knowing that we are living as Jesus 
taught us.  

Thank you for choosing Catholic Education for your family. Along 
with your Church, we are partners with you in educating your 
child. We never lose sight of the fact that, as Pope Francis teaches, 
the home is to be “the place where we learn to appreciate the 
                           meaning and beauty of faith,” and where we learn
                         “to pray and to serve our neighbour.” This monthly 
                                      newsletter aims to serve your family by 
                                              giving you some ideas to share in the 
                                            faith journey that your child is 
                                           experiencing at school. This year, let us be
                                          Transformed by the Journey together.

Nurturing a child’s prayerful heart starts with simplicity - talking 
about God, finding God in the everyday, finding moments of 
prayer, and learning to respond to God’s presence with prayer.  
This month’s suggested Faith and Family activity is Prayer Walks.

As we wind down our summer days and look forward to the 
beautiful autumn season, it is the perfect time of year to go on a 
prayer walk with your family. Help your children to open their eyes 
more to the wonders of God’s creation. God is not only Creator, 
but also present in creation. If we can begin both the conversation 
and our relationship with God by recognizing that God is near us 
always, it prepares the child for a lifetime of knowing that God 
is always with us. Bring up God on your walk and you might be 
amazed at what your child tells you!

Catholic Education

Faith & Family

“Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; 
for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you.”

(1 Thessalonians 5:16-18)

Click here for a printable version of this prayer.

Holy Spirit Catholic Schools  ●  Department of Religious Education

This year we are focusing on finding grace (God’s presence and 
love) in the ordinary moments of our day. We will be attentive 
to giving thanks to God for all of his goodness and being grateful 
to God for his presence.

One of our beautiful Catholic prayer traditions are prayers 
of Blessing. In prayer, to bless is to dedicate someone or 
something to God, or to make something holy in God’s name.  
Saying that God has blessed us means that we acknowledge 
that we are held in God’s heart, cherished and beloved for who 
we are.

Bestowing a blessing on one another in a family is an act of 
love. If you don’t already do so, bless your child before they 
leave for school each day. Simply trace a cross on their forehead 
or place your hand on their head and say “May God bless 
and protect you today” and then pause for a moment of 
silence. This is one small way of showing how 
thankful you are to God for giving you his precious 
child to care for.

Click here for a Kindness Prayer to pray with your family.

Resources:  Praying Together by Karla Hardersen; Prayers and Rituals for the Home 
by Kathy Hendricks

Days to Remember
1    World Day of Prayer for the Care 
      of Creation
5    Feast Day of St. Teresa of Calcutta
8    The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary
15  Memorial of Our Lady of Sorrows
29  Feast of St. Michael

Be Grateful

Be Gracious

Be Kind

https://www.holyspirit.ab.ca/UserFiles/Servers/Server_20670192/File/Faith/eNewsletters/A-Blessing-for-a-Family.pdf
https://www.holyspirit.ab.ca/UserFiles/Servers/Server_20670192/File/Faith/eNewsletters/Kindness-Prayer.pdf


OFF-CAMPUS NEWS 

Registered  Apprenticeship 

 Program  (RAP ) 

This program provides senior high 
school students the opportunity to 
earn credits in high school and gain 
on-the-job training that can be 
applied towards an apprenticeship.  
Students can earn up to 40 credits 

towards their High School Diploma. 
All students must have complete the 
HCS 3000 (Workplace Safety 
Systems) course before starting  
RAP and be paid at least minimum 
wage for their work.  RAP students 
will also receive their 
Apprenticeship Blue Book.  

 Earn while you learn! 

Your Off-Campus Team 

Mark Boschee  - Off-Campus Coordinator  Cell: 587-220-4258 or Email: boscheem@holyspirit.ab.ca 

Wendy Gurr - Career Practitioner - 403-327-4596 Ext 312 or Email: gurrw@holyspirit.ab.ca 

Welcome Back to all students, whether you are in the school, or doing At Home Learning.  

We are excited to be able to work with you.  

Listed below are the programs we offer through Off-Campus Education.  

We also offer Career, Post-Secondary and Scholarship Information.  

If you have any questions or would like to know more about any of our programs, please contact us.  

 

Green Certificate Program 

This program is a joint endeavor 
between Alberta Education and 
Alberta Agriculture and Forestry.  
Participants learn by actively 
performing the skills required under 
the direction of experienced farm 
personal and provides students with 
credentials that could lead to a 
career in agribusiness. Students 
must complete AGR3000 (an 
Agriculture Safety course).  
Students can earn up to 16 credits 
towards their High School Diploma . 
There are 14 different specializations 
to choose from.  Go to : https://
lethbridgecollege.ca/green-
certificate to see all 14 and their 
description's.  
 

 

ULethbridge Virtual Information Night 

Any students who are interested in attending the University of Lethbridge are invited to join a Virtual Information 

Night on Wednesday, September 23, 6:30 to 7:30pm. There will be an short presentation followed by a question and 

answer session with Meagan, a recruiter with the U of L.  You can join this virtual session at:  

https://uleth.zoom.us/my/enrolmentmeagan    We hope to see you, virtually, at this event! 

Work Experience  

Work Experience is a program 
designed to create an opportunity 
for students to earn high school 
credits and experience the World of 
Work first hand. Students may be in 
a paid or a volunteer position.  
Students can earn up to 15 credits 
towards their High School Diploma.  
All students must have complete the 
HCS 3000 (Workplace Safety 
Systems) course before starting 
work experience and complete the 
Off-Campus Work Agreement form 
and return it BEFORE hours of work 
will start to be accumulated. 
Students are responsible for finding 
their own positions. 

 Earn while you learn! 
  
 

The U of Calgary  is hosting a Virtual Open House on October 3  10 am –3 pm.   Register at ucalgary.ca/openhouse 

file:///C:/Users/gurrw/Documents/Adobe
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HBI 
Holy Spirit Roman Catholic Separate Regional Division No. 4 

Volunteer Automobile Driver Authorization 
 

To be read by the volunteer driver BEFORE filling out the form. 
 

NOTICE RE: INSURANCE COVERAGE 
 
VOLUNTEER DRIVERS: 
 
Those wishing to act as volunteer drivers for school division activities and who are planning 
to use their own vehicle would be well-advised to inform their insurance company. 
 
With regard to insurance coverage, the school division insurance policies have been 
endorsed to provide excess liability insurance for volunteer drivers. At the present time, the 
maximum excess amount is $9,000,000. However, the school division’s insurance does not 
come into force unless there is a claim in excess of the liability limits in the owner’s 
insurance policy (e.g., if the volunteer driver’s insurance limit was $200,000 – which is 
required by law – and there is a judgment of $400,000, the driver’s insurance would cover 
$200,000 and the school division’s excess liability insurance would cover the remaining 
$200,000. Damage to the owner’s vehicle is NOT insured by the Holy Spirit Roman Catholic 
Separate Regional Division No. 4. 
 
School division excess liability only applies when no payment has been made for the use of 
a private vehicle (e.g., gas, mileage, etc.). When payment is made for the use of a private 
vehicle it is incumbent upon the owner of the vehicle to arrange for proper and adequate 
insurance through his own insurer.  
 
If you are doing a lot of volunteer driving for school, sporting or church activities, etc., we 
would suggest that you review your insurance limits with your agent to ensure that you are 
adequately protected. 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Notes to the Application on other side: 
 
Note #1: Applications can be approved only when the driver possesses a valid driver’s 

license and is able to respond “no” to questions concerning convictions and 
suspensions. 

 
Note #2: The owner of the vehicle is expected to inform his/her insurance agent of the 

intention to use the automobile and to act as a driver for school board 
activities. The majority of insurance companies do not require an 
endorsement to auto policies or an additional premium charge because this 
driving is classified as occasional and is not done for compensation. 

 
Note #3:  It is required by the division that volunteer drivers carry a minimum 

$2,000,000 personal liability limit. 
 
 
News Release from Community Health (Lethbridge) 
Parents please be advised: A child who is under the age of six years and whose weight 
does not exceed 18 kg (40 lbs) must be properly secured in a child safety seat. This does 
not include a booster seat. (Approved booster seats may be used once the child is six years 
of age or weighs more than 18 kg (40 lbs). 



HOLY SPIRIT CATHOLIC SCHOOL DIVISION NO. 4 
VOLUNTEER AUTOMOBILE DRIVER AUTHORIZATION FORM 

 
A. School: ____________________________________ School Year: ___________________________ 

 

B. Volunteer Driver’s Name:  ____________________________________________________ 

Volunteer Driver’s Address:  ____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

Telephone Number:  ____________________________________________________ 

Driver’s License Number:   ____________________________________________________ 

Driver’s License Class:   __________________________ Expiry Date: _______________ 

 

**Has your driver’s license been suspended in the last three years? (See Note #1). YES � NO � 

If YES, please provide date of reinstatement: _____________________________________________ 

 

**Have you been involved in any accidents as a driver during the last three years? YES � NO � 

If YES, please give details: ___________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

**Have you been convicted of an offense under the Traffic Safety Act 2003, related regulations, or for 

any motor vehicle related offense under the Criminal Code during the last three years?  

YES � NO � 

 

If YES, please provide particulars: ____________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

C. Vehicle: Make ____________________ Model _____________________ Capacity ______________ 

Vehicle Owner’s Name:  ____________________________________________________ 

Insurance on Vehicle-Company: ____________________________________________________ 

Agent:     ____________________________________________________ 

Policy #:    ____________________________________________________ 

Liability limit:    ____________________________________________________ 

Passenger endorsement: YES � NO � (Please see Note #2) 

 

D. Commitments: 

**I agree to abide by the requirements of the Traffic Safety Act while acting as a volunteer driver for 

school functions. I undertake to report to the school principal all accidents and any suspension of my 

license or change in my insurance status which may occur after the date of this authorization while it 

remains in force (i.e., current school year). 

**I have advised the insurance company that I have applied to serve as a volunteer driver. 

**I agree to operate the automobile referred to herein in a safe manner, to drive in accordance with the 

Traffic Safety Act, to limit the number of passengers to the number of seat belts which are usable and to 

comply with the directions of teachers or agents of the Holy Spirit Roman Catholic Separate Regional 

Division No. 4. 

 

I accept the foregoing undertakings and certify that the information contained in this application is 

accurate to the best of my knowledge: 

 

Please sign below: 

Driver: ______________________________ Vehicle Owner: __________________________ 

 
 

 

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY: 

The above-named driver is authorized to assist the school during the current school year. The help is appreciated. 
 

Signature of Principal:  ________________________________ Date:  ___________________________________ 

 



St. 9WIcfiaePsScfioot
302 — 2nd Avenue East, Bag 9900, Bow Island, AB TOK OGO

“Let Your Mind & Spirit Soar”

Telephone: (403) 545-2131 Website: http://www.holyspirit.ab.ca/smbi/ Fax: (403) 545-2040

Date:

NC0 I/C of Bow Island RCMP Detachment

P0 Box 779

Bow Island, AB TOK 0G0

Ph: 403-545-2784

RE: Criminal Record Check With Vulnerable Sector Search

Dear NCO I/C,

Holy Spirit Catholic Schools requires volunteers and chaperones to submit proof of a criminal

record check with vulnerable sector search in order to volunteer at St. Michael’s School, 302 —

2 Avenue East, Bow Island.

I require the following individual to provide me with this documentation prior to volunteering

at St. Michael’s School:

Name:

Address:

Phone 4:

If you have and questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 403-545-2131.

Sincerely,

Chris Sumner, Principal

9{o(y Spirit CatfioCw Scfioo(c...
“Christ-centred learning communities where students are cherished and achieve their potential.”



I’ve forgotten my password

Click on the “Forgot your password?” link to 

reset your password.  A temporary password 

will be sent to the email address registered 

with your account.

How secure are my purchases?

KEV Group’s top priority is to keep your 

personal information safe. Go to

https://helpdesk.supportschoolcashonline.com 

and see Security for Security Policy and 

Privacy Policy.

What if I can’t find my student?

Contact your school to confirm your 

student’s details (sign up criteria) to ensure it 

matches exactly with what was entered in 

your school’s records.

What if I can’t see any items?

Each school creates their own items for 

purchase and assigns them to students.  Once 

assigned, they will appear online under the 

student tab.

Need Help?

Fast, safe, convenient.

How To Make Online Payments
for Your Student Fees using

Go to helpdesk.supportschoolcashonline.com

FAQs

Contact your school office directly for 

the following issues:

You require a refund for items purchased on 

School Cash Online

When adding to the cart, the item displayed 

prevents you from completing your 

purchase correctly

You made a purchase on an item incorrectly 

and want to change your order

You are missing items that you thought 

were available to purchase.  Items are creat-

ed by the school and School Cash Online 

displays those items for parents to purchase



Welcome to

SchoolCashOnline

School Cash Online is an easy to use and safe 
way to pay for your children’s school fees.

Conveniently make payments for student fees 

online

Stay connected and informed of all school

activities

Never miss out on field trips, school events, 

yearbooks and more

Enter in your first name, last name, email and  

create a password.

Select a security question.

Check YES to receive email notifications

All you have to do is register, attach your 
students and in no time, you will be able to make 
payments online.

How to Register
1. Go to https://holyspirit.schoolcashonline.com/
and click on Register

2. A confirmation email will be sent to you
• Check spam

3. Follow the instructions in the email.
Your email is used as your username in your profile.

You can add up to 8 students on your profile.

Sign In to School Cash Online

Go to MY ACCOUNT.

From the drop down menu, select My Students.

Click to add a student.

Type in your School Board Name

Select School Name from the list.

Enter Student Criteria (as set by your 

School Board)

CONFIRM

1.

2.

3.

4.

a.

b.

c.

d.

How to Add a Student

You will be able to view any available items 

attached to your students that are set up on 

your account.  

Select the item that you would like to 

purchase and click “add to Cart”.

Once you have finished adding items to your 

cart, select “Check Out” to make payment.    

You can pay for multiple student’s items in one Check Out.

1.

2.

3.

How to Make a Payment

Credit Cards

Payment Types Accepted

eCheck myWallet

Pay required fees any time, any where.

Students no longer risk carrying cash and 
checks to school in their backpacks.

Stay connected by receiving email
notifications of new fees.

Never miss out on field trips, yearbook 
sales, and school events.



© KEV Group Inc. ~ 1 ~ School Cash Online – Parent Registration 

  

For safety and efficiency reasons, Holy Spirit Catholic School District would like to reduce the amount of Cash & Checks coming 

into our school.  School Cash Online is our school’s preferred method of payment. Please join the thousands of parents who have 

already registered and are enjoying the convenience of paying ONLINE!   It takes less than 5 minutes to register.  Please follow 

these step-by-step instructions, so you will begin to receive email notifications regarding upcoming events involving your 

child(ren).    

NOTE:  If you require assistance, select the SUPPORT option in the top right hand corner of the screen. 

Step 1: Register 
 

a)  If you have not registered, please go to the School Cash Online home page 

https://holyspirit.schoolcashonline.com/  

and select the “Get Started Today” option. 

 

b) Complete each of the Registration Steps 

*For Security Reasons your password, requires 8 characters,  

 one uppercase letter,  one lowercase letter and a number. 

 

Step 2: Confirmation Email 
 

A registration confirmation email will be forwarded to you.  Click on 

the link provided inside the email to confirm your email and School 

Cash Online account. 

The confirmation link will open the School Cash Online site 

prompting you to sign into your account.  Use your email address 

and password just created with your account. 

 

 Step 3: Find Student 
        
This step will connect your children to your account. 

a) Enter the School Board Name 

b) Enter the School Name 

c) Enter Your Child’s Name & Birth Date 

d) Enter Your Child’s ASN (available from your school) 

e) Select Continue 

f) On the next page confirm that you are related to the child, check 

in the Agree box and select Continue 

g) Your child has been added to your account   

 

Step 4: View Items or Add Another Student  
 

If you have more children, select “Add Another Student” option and 

repeat the steps above.  5 children can be added to one parent 

account. 

If you do not wish to add additional children, select  

“View Items For Students” option.  A listing of available items for purchase will be displayed. 

Available Now 

https://holyspirit.schoolcashonline.com/

